
 
 
      
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

      

   
  

 

 

      
      

 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Edition #7 JULY 2024 

A valued part of The Smith Family and sponsor of the 

Learning for Life Program. 
We acknowledge the Turrbal people on whose land we gather. 

 

 

 
PRESIDENT:   
(Management & Leadership) 
Robyn K: M: 0417781641 
 
VICE-PRESIDENT: 
(Meeting Administration) 
Cheryl: M: 0433077029 
 
SECRETARY: 
(Administrative Support) 
Jolene: M: 0402793940 
 
ASSISTANT SECRETARY: 
(Membership & LFL Program) 
Dianne: M: 0407761181 
 
ASSISTANT SECRETARY: 
(Meeting Organisation) 
Lesley: P: 3350 1110 
Email: lmteso@hotmail.com 
 
DELEGATE: 
(Communicate news to Clubs) 
Carla: M: 0416006502 
 
TREASURER: 
(Funds & Account M’gement) 
Lyn: M: 0431702496 
 
ASSISTANT TREASURER: 
(Funds & Account M’gement) 
Toni:  M: 0427564401  
 
PROGRAM OFFICER: 
(Technology Administrator) 
Sheyla: M: 0426988684 
 
PROGRAM OFFICERS: 
(Raffles) 
Robyn P: M: 0439344445 
Anne E:  M: 0438438176  
 
PROGRAM OFFICERS: 
(Events Management) 
Ann K:  M: 0417295616 
Christina: M: 0408028990 
 
PUBLICITY OFFICERS: 
Jenni:  M: 0413570482 
Janet:   M: 0403129722 
 
Next Meeting:  28 August 
 
 
  
 

 

REMINDER 

VIEW PLEDGE 

I pledge to promote the interests of 

VIEW, to extend friendship to all and 

to help those in need. 

GRACE 
O Lord, giver of all good, We thank thee 
for our daily food. 
May VIEW Club friends and VIEW Club 
ways help to serve Thee all our days. 
 

 

 

 

 

Bronwyn is the Founder and Executive Director of the Pyjama 
Foundation.  The Pyjama Foundation began in 2004 to make a 
positive impact on the lives of our community’s most vulnerable 
children. The Foundation was created to provide children in 
care with a world full of unlimited opportunities, to create 
positive relationships and instil a love of learning. 
 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

 

Please welcome our Guest Speaker today – Bronwyn 

Sheehan, OAM 

   

Happy Birthday to our July LfL student – Taylor (13 Years). 

 

Good Morning Ladies 

Welcome to our Christmas in July acknowledgement.  However, I 
am a true Queenslander and do not cope well with the season of 
winter even though I was raised on the Darling Downs which can 
have its cold days! 

Today I want to highlight three topics: 

A goodly number of our members are undergoing serious surgical procedures and 

others are at the mercy of the winter “illness”.  While I have sent many cards to wish 

them well, we also want to let them know that we miss their presence at our 

meetings and we have them in our thoughts. 

Our “Symphony of Elegance” Fundraiser on the 4 September. 
This will be our first evening fundraiser for a number of years and while I understand 
some of you do not like venturing out in the evening, I am asking you to promote and 
encourage others to attend (especially the younger set).  It will be a wonderful 
evening of fashion, entertainment, displays, a high cheese and wine delight and of 
course raffles.  This is also an excellent opportunity for us to promote VIEW to a 
broader audience.  Also, see the Events ladies today to put your name down for our 
trip to Toowoomba which will be a wonderful way to spend time together enjoying 
the wonder of the “Carnival of Flowers”.   
Wishing you a happy “Christmas in July”.                                    Robyn 
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    ASPLEY VIEW CLUB HOUSEKEEPING 

REMINDER: If you are unable to attend the monthly luncheon please telephone, (leaving a clear 
message), to LESLEY - 33501110, or email @ Lmteso@hotmail.com before 6pm on the Thursday prior to 
our meeting.  This needs to be done each month and failure to do so will incur the $40 lunch fee. 

We have an EFTPOS facility available to take lunch payments which can also be used for outings and event 
payments.  We hope this new option will make it easier for all our members. 

 EFT payment details: Payee (ANZ Bank) BSB: 014209   Account No:  205004259  Ref:  Your Name 

 Club postal address is:  The Secretary, Aspley VIEW Club, PO Box 2158, Chermside, 4032. 

      
 

        
 
 

WEBSITE:  http:/view.org.au  -  for Club and National news. 
FACEBOOK PAGE: Aspley VIEW Club 
Aspley VIEW Club wishes to thank the following for their generous support: 
Printing of this newsletter is courtesy of Bart Mellish (MP for Aspley) and staff. 

        Kedron Wavell 

                      AND  Storage Choice @ Burdett St, Albion 

Wednesday 28 August Guest Speaker:       Loan Chow, Director, YHC Lawyers.  Loan finds practical 
solutions to ensure that a persons loved ones are cared for in worst case scenarios.  
She helps facilitate decision making for vulnerable persons. 
Theme:        EKKA – Dress in your favourite EKKA outfit or hat.  

Wednesday 4 September “Symphony of Elegance” evening.  7pm-9pm, Kedron Wavell.  Fine food, fun, 
fashion parade, raffles.  $50 includes a glass of wine, high cheese & dessert.  RSVP 
by 28.8 so pop your name down today. 

Thursday 26 September Toowoomba “Carnival of Flowers” Bus Tour, Cost $40 morning tea included, BYO 
lunch, BYO Chair with your name tag attached.  57 Seater Bus. Leaves Kedron 
Wavell at 7.30am SHARP, returning 5pm.  Please arrive at Kedron Wavell by 7.00am 
for sign in.  Names being taken today. 

QA01 Events Thursday 29.8 – Brendale VIEW Club Fashion Parade & Cent Auction.  See Jolene for 
further details. 

2025 -  57TH VIEW National 
Convention  

5 – 7 September, Brisbane Convention Centre.  More details as they come to hand. 

 

“The future belongs to those who believe in the beauty of their dreams”.  

Eleanor Roosevelt 

VIEW Luncheon 26.6. 

 
  

 

  

 

 

 
DATE CLAIMERS 

Coffee Morning at the Crepe 

Café Aspley 12.6. 

 

“Art of the Flowers” 10.7 & New 

Members Morning Tea 11.7. 

PLEASE JOIN US! 

 

COFFEE MORNING!! 
Tuesday 20 August 10am – Café Lagarto, 225 Mt 
Glorious Road, Samford Valley.  See our Events 
ladies to put your name down today. 
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